Société des Nations

LEAGUE OF NATIONS

INSTITUT INTERNATIONAL DE COOPÉRATION INTELLECTUELLE

INTERNATIONAL INSTITUTE OF INTELLECTUAL COOPÉRATION

OFFICE INTERNATIONAL DES MUSÉES

INTERNATIONAL MUSEUMS OFFICE

PARIS_2, RUE DE MONTPENSIER
(PALAIS-ROYAL)

May 8th, 1934

Dear Madam,

I have the honour to send you, under separate cover, a series of documents concerning the Madrid Conference. I should be grateful if you would kindly take the necessary steps for the preparation of the contribution to be made by your Museum to the Conference proceedings and for its participation in the museographical exhibition which will be held at the same time.

In the circular which is being addressed to you with the above documents, you will find detailed information regarding the nature of the technical contribution to be prepared and the method which should be followed.

I take this opportunity of mentioning that the International Museums Office attaches the highest importance to your collaboration in order that the organisation of this Conference may be entirely successful and I earnestly hope that it will be possible for you personally to take part in the discussions.

Yours faithfully

Mrs. Gertrude Bass Warner Museum of Art University of Oregon EUGENE (Oregon)

(E.Foundoukidis) Secretary General

INTERNATIONAL MUSEUMS OFFICE OFFICE INTERNATIONAL DES MUSÉES May 8th, 1934 I have the hondur to send you, under separate cover, a series of documents concerning the Madrid Conference. I should be grateful if you would kindly take the necessary steps for the preparation of the contribution to be made by your Museum museographical exhibition which will be held at the same time. In the circular which is being addressed to you with the above documents, you will find detailed information regarding the nature of the technical contribution to be prepared and the I take this opportunity of mentioning that the International Museums office attaches the highest importance to your collaboration in order that the organisation of this Conference may be entirely successful and I earnestly hope that it will be possible for you personally to take part in the discussions. Mrs. Gertrude Bass Warner Museum of Art